
 

Workshop report 

 

        The department of Business Administration organized the one day workshop, 

entitled the topic, "Career development prospects "on 6th March 2020 in our 

campus. 

      Our beloved principal Dr.M.Subramani,delivered the special addresses on 

Career opportunities for our young graduates .Dr.D.Anand,Head of the department 

welcomed the gathering and our chief guest Dr.M.Murugan,principal All-Ameen 

college Tiruvannamalai acted as a resource person for the above mentioned topic 

and enlighted the students with knowledge ,practical exposure and life skills which 

are most useful to the current scenario .Dr.G.Vinoth Kumar highlighted the 

workshop ideas and finally Prof.Kamalakannan delivered the vote of thanks. 

 

Regards,  

Dr.D.Anand, 

Department of BBA, 

Government arts college,  

Tiruvannamalai.  

 


